MARKEY & GAUVIN

555 PLEASANT STREET, SUITE 5A NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

Christopher M. Markey, Esq. chris@markeygauvinlaw.com

Pamela S. Gauvin, Esq. pam@markeygauvinlaw.com

April 13, 2017

Jennifer Clarke, City Planner City Hall William Street New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740

Re: 222 Union Street New Bedford, MA

Dear Ms. Clarke:

TELEPHONE: 508-717-0284

Upon the one year anniversary of the Special Permit allowed by the City of New Bedford, regarding the above-mentioned property, I am asking on behalf of my client, New Bedford Urban Renaissance, LLC, to extend the one year expiration date.

I understand I am required to provide you notice before April 14, 2017, for the May 10, 2017 hearing date. Please consider this to be our request to be placed on the May 10, 2017 agenda for that purpose. NBUR II may be obtaining the permit and work begin prior to May 10, 2017, however we feel we should be on the May agenda.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the office at (508) 717-0284.

Sincerely,

Christopher Markey

APR 13 2317
DEPARTMENT
CASE 09-14

TELEPHONE: 774-206-1346 FACSIMILE: 774-328-8238